June 5, 2014

WASDA

Attn: Matt Stager Memorial Scholarship Committee
100 North 20" Street, Suite 400

Philadelphia, PA 19103-1443

Dear Matt Stager Memorial Scholarship Committee,

{ would like to thank you very much for awarding me with a Matt Stager Memorial Scholarship. |
am truly honored to be recognized with this award. | just graduated from Heritage High School in
Littleton, Colorado with honors and from the Littleton Health Sciences Program with honors.

This fall, 1 will be attending High Point University in High Point, North Carolina and will be
majoring in Exercise Science and Biomechanics. Upon completion of my undergraduate work, 1 plan to
attend graduate school to become a Physician Assistant or Physical Therapist.

While in high school, | was a four year Varsity lacrosse starter and captain of the lacrosse team
my senior year. For the past two years, | was named a US Lacrosse Academic All American and played
on the National Tournament Team (Team Colorado for the WDNT). | also was on the JV swim team and
was JV captain my senior year. Lacrosse is truly my passion and | will be taking part in walk on tryouts
this August to hopefully become part of the High Point University Women’s Division 1 lacrosse team.
During high school, | was a member of and actively involved in National Honor Society, HOSA {Health
Occupation Students of America)—Chapter President, Student Government, Sports Medicine
Department, Littleton Health Sciences Program, Young Life, Team Summit alpine ski team, Unified Eagles
basketball, Heritage-Littleton lacrosse team, Heritage swim team, and the Heritage cross country team.

My favorite volunteer activities have been volunteering for the Heritage High School Sports
Medicine Department, interning for an orthopedic surgeon and physical therapist, volunteering at
Ronald McDonald House, and making “Kits for Kids” and hosting a medical supply drive for Project
C.U.R.E.

Thank you very much for awarding me this scholarship so that | can pursue my dreams of a
career in the field of medicine!

Sincerely,

AN

Mlchele Johnso



